
 

Uzbek and Turkmenistan Cotton 

 
Due to the continued widespread use of organised child labour and forced labour in cotton 

cultivation in Uzbekistan and Turkmenistan, we are against the use of raw cotton sourced from 

these countries in New Look products.  

 

Our suppliers and factories must not source textiles from mills that source cotton from 

Uzbekistan whilst these practices continue.  

 

We ask that all suppliers investigate their cotton supply chain and take all necessary steps to 

avoid the use of Uzbek and Turkmenistan cotton in our products.  

 

We expect all suppliers and factories to be able to identify the source of the raw cotton used in 

New Look products and to maintain records to prove its country of origin. We reserve the right 

to request copies of such records to verify the cotton’s origin. 


